WABANAKI SCHOOL

CAS

We are reaching out to you on behalf of the Wabanaki Home & School Association.
Wabanaki School opened in September 2024. It is a middle school (grade 6 -8) serving a large
portion of the city with over 700 students coming from Maplehurst and Evergreen in the
North end, Edith Cavell in downtown Moncton and Bessborough and Hillcrest in the West
end. We as parents and educators are eager to offer enriching and creative events to enhance
the students’ experience and build school spirit. In order to achieve this goal, we are hosting a
Silent Auction at our upcoming Open House. In order to make this event successful,
we want to ask for your help by donating an item or gift certificate. Your generosity not only
makes a direct impact in the school, it is also an exciting opportunity for your business to
reach a large audience. We will be happy to highlight the donation on our event promotional
material.

November 2024

Dear friends of Wabanaki School,

What We’re Looking For:
« Gift certificates (restaurants, shops, services)
« Unique items (art, crafts, collectibles)
» Experiences (tickets, classes, adventures)
» Themed baskets (food, games, family fun)

How to Donate:
1. Contact Us: for questions/info or to arrange pick up of items: email
wshomeandschool@gmail.com, or call Angela Savory at 506-856-3400.

2. Drop Off Items: Please bring donations to Wabanaki School by Dec 16, 2024

3. Spread the Word: Share this opportunity with friends and family!

Thank You for Your Support!
Together, we can make a positive impact in our school community!

Sincerely,
The Wabanaki Home & School Association
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